COPY OF AIR LETTER

LI1LOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

21, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

18th ¥ebruary, 1954.

Dear Sirs

With reference to your report No.9809
on the steemer "PINEBRANCH", I shall be glad to
learn whether this vessel is still laid upe.

You will observe that the Special
and Serewshaft Surveys will become due at the
end of April next, and &5 complete Boilerilicr
Survey at the end of the present month, also that
the main steam pipes became due for exemination at
the end of February, 1952.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
MONTREAL,
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